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from SARAH and the LIVING GENUINE LOVE TEAM!
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As 2021 comes to a close, we pray a fresh anointing of Holy Spirit, along with the genuine love

of Jesus, will pour over you and your family for the rest of this year and throughout 2022!

Thanks to all of you, Living Genuine Love have seen thousands of lives around the world impacted by the love of
Jesus. You have helped bring hope in the form of shelter, food, and hygiene items to those displaced by disasters
in Bangladesh, India, and Lebanon. In Zimbabwe, Africa, you have shown the genuine love of Jesus to a precious
community of people with albinism. These individuals are often abandoned by their families and ostracized from
their communities. They are mostly uneducated due to prejudice and vision problems associated with albinism, and
they end up begging for their basic human needs. With your support, Living Genuine Love is helping provide free
medical treatment, sunscreen, glasses, hats, and long-sleeved shirts. Here in the United States, we reached out to
hospital workers during COVID, teachers at a low-income school, refugees being released from a local detention
center, and the homeless and hurting in our area. Sarah was also able to travel to minister the Word of God, release
three new books and create rich, spiritually uplifting content for her YouTube and website. All of this is thanks to you,
our faithful friends and Connectors. You have helped us fulfill our mission to connect every one with the heart of God

while loving those who are overlooked, excluded, and ignored.

sarah bowling
Living Genuine Love



